
 

 
 

 

 

                                             

CITY OF DETROIT                              

JAMES TATE 

COUNCIL PRESIDENT PRO -TEM 

     

MEMORANDUM 
 

To: Gary Brown, Director, Detroit Water and Sewage Department 

Through: Mary Sheffield, President, Detroit City Council 

From:   Council Pro Tem James Tate submitting memorandum relative to 

Date:    9/17/2020 

RE:       Detroit Water and Sewage Department, Budget Hearing Questions, FY 2022-

23  
 
 
 
SUMMARY: 

 
Following the Detroit Water and Sewage Department’s (DWSD) budget presentation on 
March 16, 2022, my office respectfully requests the following information 
 

1. Please explain all of the future infrastructure investments that are planned to 
prepare for, or combat, future rainstorms. 

2. Please provide data on the number of residents who enrolled in the Low Income 
Household Water Assistance Program from 2011-2021. 

3. Please share if DWSD has funds to expand the Basement Backup Protection 
Program. 

4. Please explain how DWSD has supported green stormwater infrastructure and if 
there are any plans in the future to invest in this infrastructure. 

 

If there are any questions, please contact my office. 
 

 



 

 
 
 
DEPARTMENTAL CONTACT: 

Name: Jai Singletary   

Position: Policy Analyst 

 

 

 


